Parent payments 
Under the Department of Education’s Parent Payments Policy, Victorian government schools are required to provide transparent information to their school community on voluntary parent/carer contributions.
The following documents outline the voluntary parent/carer contributions at our school:
· Parent payment policy - Foundation 2025.pdf
· Parent payment policy - Yr 1 2025.pdf
· Parent payment policy - Yr 2 2025.pdf
· Parent payment policy - Yr 3 2025.pdf
· Parent payment policy - Yr 4 2025.pdf
· Parent payment policy - Yr 5 2025.pdf
· Parent payment policy - Yr 6 2025.pdf

